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HJ CheonBo Event Concluded! 
Last Saturday, October 14th we concluded our HJ CheonBo Event! Thank you to 

all who participated and made this event possible. Stay tuned for our next 

CheonBo event occurring in January. Read More 

  

 

  

7-Day Workshop 

Concluded! 
From October 15-21, Cheon Shim 

Won held its 8th 7-day workshop. 

Thank you to all who participated. We 

hope to see you all again! 

Read More 

  

  

 



 

 

 

  

Next KEA Workshop 
From November 3rd-5th 
Mark your calendars! 

  

  

Register Here 

  

  

 

 

  

November Cheon Shim 
Won 

7-Day Workshop 
From November 5th-11th 

Mark your calendars! 

  

  

  

Register Here 

  

 

  

Next Japanese 
Workshop + Pilgrimage 
From November 12-18, 18-20 

Mark your calendars! 

  

  

Register Here 

  

 



 

 

Invite people to share your newsletter with their colleagues or on social media. 

  

 

 
 


